
 

Young disaster victims need Kiwanis’ help 
 
 
As you may know, the recent earthquake in Haiti and mudslides in Central America have 
tragically affected thousands of families. 
 
One of the responsibilities we have as your officers for Kiwanis International and the Kiwanis 
International Foundation is to ask members worldwide to support efforts that provide short-
term help to the affected families.  We also want to inform you that proceeds from the Kiwanis 
International Disaster Fund will be used to aid children left homeless and in need of help as a 
result of Haiti's devastating quake. 
  
Your Kiwanis International Foundation will work through the districts to ensure that funds are 
available and directed to children with the most critical needs.  
 
Please send your support to the Kiwanis International Foundation, mentioning the Disaster 
Relief Fund. Donations can be made online at www.kif.kiwanis.org/KIF/givenow.aspx or 
mailed to the Kiwanis International Foundation at: 
 
Kiwanis International Foundation 
Attn:  Disaster Relief Fund 
3636 Woodview Trace 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46268 
  
As members of a great service organization, our thoughts are with the children and families 
affected by these disasters.  Please help ensure that Kiwanis continues to serve the children who 
are innocent victims of tragedies.  
 
 
Yours in Kiwanis Service, 

 
Paul G. Palazzolo 
President 
Kiwanis International 
 

Sincerely 
 
 
 
Elmer Austermann Jr. 
President 
Kiwanis International Foundation 
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